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For Immediate Release 


15th July, 2024


VINLEC WAIVES JUNE BILL FOR CUSTOMERS IN CANOUAN, 

MAYREAU AND UNION ISLAND


KINGSTOWN, ST. VINCENT – St. Vincent Electricity Services Limited (VINLEC) wishes to 
inform its customers in Canouan, Mayreau and Union Island that all bills for the month of June, 
due in July, will be waived. This decision comes in response to the devastation caused by the 
passage of Hurricane Beryl.


VINLEC appreciates the patience and understanding shown by customers as we navigate the 
recovery process. Regular updates regarding restoration, billing and other pertinent information 
will be communicated to ensure all customers remain informed. 
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